TUSCALOOSA COUNTY CIVIL SERVICE BOARD
Testing Announcement
The Tuscaloosa County Civil Service Board is accepting applications and testing for the position of Equipment Operator I.  This is skilled and safe operation of trucks and related automotive equipment to include manual labor as required.  Testing is scheduled for Monday, February 27, 2023, at 6:00 p.m.  Detailed test notices will be sent out to those making application for this position.

Qualifications
Any combination of training and experience equivalent to: 
Graduation from high school.  Possession, at the time of interview, of a Class B Commercial Driver’s License (manual and automatic) as issued by the Department of Public Safety.  Passage of a written exam, physical and background check required for offer of employment.

Salary range: 
The beginning salary is $41,879 per year, with annual step raises to $53,495.  Benefits include Alabama State Retirement (Tier 1); Health Insurance $50/ month single, $100/month family; 12 paid holidays; and paid leave beginning at 10 days/year and increasing with seniority.  

Applications are available online at jobs.tuscco.com, in the Tuscaloosa County Personnel Office, 714 Greensboro Avenue, Suite G-78, Tuscaloosa, AL 35401, or by mail by calling (205) 464-8400.  
Tuscaloosa County is an Equal Opportunity Employer
